Newsletter 29.09.23

We have had a very busy week in crystal class. We have been
looking at lots of different things and working hard to help each other solve
some problems.

In maths, we have been looking at our 3’s, 4’s and 8’s and learning how to solve
problems that include these times tables. The children have been excellent problem
solvers and have worked really hard to try memorise these tables this week. Times
tables rock stars is a brilliant way of the helping the children to do this but also a
quick recall in the car or on paper works just as well for the children!

In English, we finished off writing our non-chronological reports on Roald Dahl! It
was so lovely to see the children so excited to write all about Roald Dahl and you
can really see their enjoyment of this subject coming through in their writing! For
their first big write in year 3 they have done brilliantly.

In Geography, we have been looking at capital cities of the UK and learning some
interesting facts about them. The children were very surprised that Roald Dahl only
lived an hour away from Bristol!

We have also been busy preparing for harvest on Monday. Please bring a food item
to school on the Monday to donate. Please ensure that this item is tinned or has a
long expiry date.

Important notices

Spelling books and reading records are due every Friday.
Mathletics home learning is set each Friday to be completed by the following Friday.
Please be logging on to times table rock stars at home!

Have a lovely weekend. Miss Hurford.



